rror: I

Sent: 24 January 2022 12:49

To: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon <A417MissingLink@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: A417 Missing Link - Important email regarding the upcoming Issue Specific Hearing
1 (ISH1) on the draft Development Consent Order

Dear Sir/Madam,
Thank you for contacting the Woodland Trust.

Unfortunately we will be unable to provide a representative to attend the Issue Specific Hearing

on the 25t January 2022. However, if the Examining Authority has any specific questions for the
Trust, we would be more than happy to answer them via email.

Kind regards,

Nicole Hillier

Nicole Hillier
Campaigner - Woods under Threat

Woodland Trust, Kempton Way, Grantham, Lincolnshire, NG31 6LL
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